Thanksgiving meal at Lakeview will look very different this year. We are so glad
that we are offering the community the opportunity to participate, even if it isn’t
in person. These meals will be PRE-PAY ONLY, NO EXCEPTIONS. If you are picking
up pre-paid meals and/or students this day, you will only be able to pick up at the
assigned time. If you have students in different assigned times, sign up for the
earlier time. For example, if you have a 2" and a 4'" grader, sign up for the time
assigned to the 2" grader. Dismissal will be handled as car rider pick up on the
office side of the school. You will pull up to the meal distributors, give them your
name, and the names of the students you are taking with you. If you come earlier
than the assigned time, you will be asked to move to a parking spot. Your meals
will not be outside for pick up earlier than the assigned time.

The price for a take-out meal is $6.00. Lakeview student meals are still free of
charge. Please make checks payable to LAKEVIEW CAFETERIA.

Dismissal times are as follows: l" d a
Kindergarten-2" Grades 10:30

I 2 November 13th
6t"-8™" Grades 12:00

This is not how we want to celebrate our Thanksgiving meal, but we hope that
everyone can still enjoy this delicious food with their loved ones. Thanks so much
for your understanding and supporting our Lakeview cafeteria.

Please return the form below NO LATER THAN NOVEMBER 10, 2020.

Name(s) of students who will be checked out:

Time of Meal Pickup:
Number of PRE-PAID meals:
Number of free student meals:

Total amount paid:



